
ARIC PUTNAM FOR STATE SENATE
CHAMPION FOR WORKING 
PEOPLE. Putnam is a proud 
supporter of the labor movement 
and will fight for higher wages, 
better benefits and safer working 
conditions. He’s earned the 
endorsement of many labor 
organizations. (Candidate website, 
accessed 9/9/22)

FULLY FUNDING PUBLIC 
SCHOOLS. Putnam will make 
sure our education spending goes 
where it’s needed most—teachers 
and classrooms. He will advocate 
for high-quality public schools 
no matter your zip code.  
(Minnesota Reformer, 10/29/20;  
Candidate website, accessed 9/9/22)

PROTECTING HEALTH CARE. 
Putnam knows that no one should 
go bankrupt because of medical 
bills. He will fight to expand care 
access, lower premiums and lower 
prescription drug prices so that 
working families can get the care 
they need. (Candidate website,  
accessed 9/9/22)

TAMI CALHOUN FOR STATE HOUSE
MODERNIZING OUR 
INFRASTRUCTURE. Calhoun 
supports initiatives to update 
roads, bridges and infrastructure, 
and invest in good, high-paying 
union jobs that will make our 
middle class thrive. (Candidate 
website, accessed 9/9/22)

LIFTING UP THE MIDDLE 
CLASS. Calhoun supports 
initiatives for fair and affordable 
housing, fully funded public 
schools, lower health care costs 
and infrastructure improvements 
that are essential to working 
families. (St. Cloud Times, 2/11/22; 
Candidate website, accessed 9/9/22)

SUPPORTING PUBLIC 
EDUCATION. Families rely on 
a strong education system for 
their kids’ futures and Calhoun 
supports our high-quality public 
schools. She knows sufficient 
funding is needed to retain 
teachers and provide students 
with adequate resources.  
(Candidate website, accessed 9/9/22)

FIGHTING FOR PROSPERITY AND 
GROWTH FOR MINNESOTA’S 
WORKING FAMILIES

ARIC PUTNAM AND 
TAMI CALHOUN 

SUPPORT 
CANDIDATES WHO 

SUPPORT WORKING 
FAMILIES
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VOTE

Your Vote Matters

NOV. 8
VOTETAMI CALHOUN    FOR STATE HOUSE, 

DISTRICT 14A

ARIC PUTNAM    FOR STATE SENATE, 
DISTRICT 14

This is an independent expenditure prepared and paid for by the Minnesota AFL-CIO Political Fund, 175 Aurora Ave., 
St. Paul, MN 55103. It is not coordinated with or approved by any candidate nor is any candidate responsible for it.

Early voting begins Sept. 23. Visit MNVotes.org to register, request a mail ballot or find your early vote location.


